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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 9:04 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Please support HB 2269

  

From: johann miller 

Sent: Sunday, March 26, 2017 8:58:32 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 

To: Sen Gelser; Rep Rayfield 
Cc: Patrino Beth 

Subject: Please support HB 2269 

Dear Senator Gelser and Representative Rayfield, 
 
As a denizen of the lovely city of Corvallis and general proponent of fresh, breathable air, I 
strongly encourage you to support HB 2269 to fund the critical work of Cleaner Air 
Oregon. 
 
If DEQ is funded to monitor air quality, we all do better over the long term, have fewer 
health problems and cost the state less money.  
 
Thank you, 
Johann Miller 
1674 SW Country Club PL 97333 


